
Sign cleaning has taken place with the Manor Royal gateway signs and digital signs being cleaned, the 

remainder of the road signs will be cleaning over the winter period.

manorroyal.org/maintenance



We have started to edge various grass verges, with 

our main focus starting on Manor Royal Road, this will 

continue throughout the coming months.



With the wild flowers now finished in The Terrace, they have been cut and collected so that this area can be 

prepared for more seeds to be sown. 



Location –

Woolborough Lane 

Subway

Location –

Hydehurst Lane

Additional support 

from our in house 

tractor team meant 

we were able to cut 

back these 

overgrown areas.

This will allow us 

to keep these 

areas maintained 

to a manageable 

standard.


